
Feel good story for December-  

 

For this month’s facility art workshop Rachel and Theresa went to the American House Kentwood with 
Pamela Alderman. 

One of the attendees was Betty.  She had just turned 100 years old in September. Her husband served in 
WWII, and while he was overseas, Betty worked at a factory, managing over 30 other spouses creating 
parts of U boats.  She had so much sass in her painting strokes and said several times how she always 
wanted to paint, and she was so happy we were there.  She painted 5 pieces and said we could come 
back anytime.  


